
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Date: 14 May 2020 

To: Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

Subject: Change to Half-Yearly Reporting 

Thai Beverage Public Company Limited (“THBEV”) wishes to inform shareholders that 

following the amendments to Rule 705(2) of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange 

Securities Trading Limited which took effect from 7 February 2020, THBEV will be 

announcing its financial statements on a half-yearly basis instead of a quarterly basis. 

Accordingly, the next financial results announcement will be for the full-year ending  

30 September 2020. 

THBEV stands committed to engaging shareholders through timely, clear, and consistent 

communications, as well as continuing its interactions with the investment community. In this regard, 

THBEV will provide shareholders with relevant business updates between the announcements 

of half-yearly financial statements. 

Please be informed accordingly.  

Yours faithfully, 

Sithichai Chaikriangkrai  

Director and Senior Executive Vice President  


